
£205,000 road improvement scheme for
Alder Road, Derry

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has confirmed a £205,000 resurfacing
scheme on the Alder Road, Derry will start on Monday 27 January 2020

Northern Ireland Greenhouse Gas
Projection Statistics Released

Northern Ireland greenhouse gas projection statistics based on 2017
greenhouse gas inventory statistics have been published today by the
Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs.

DfI Statement in relation to MOT car
and light vehicle tests

DVA is currently carrying out checks on vehicle lifts in its MOT test
centres, following the identification of faults. This is precautionary and to
ensure the safety of staff and customers. It is anticipated that these
inspections will be completed today and any necessary repairs will be carried
out as soon as possible. As and when test centres have been inspected and any
necessary repairs completed, they will immediately become operational.

Updated Statement in relation to MOT
car and light vehicle tests:

A Department for Infrastructure spokesperson said:

“DVA is continuing to carry out checks on vehicle lifts in its MOT test
centres, following the identification of faults. This is precautionary and to
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ensure the safety of staff and customers.

£239,000 resurfacing scheme for
Rathkeel Road, Broughshane

Infrastructure Minister, Nichola Mallon has confirmed that a £239,000
resurfacing scheme on the Rathkeel Road, Broughshane will start on Monday 27
January 2020.
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